
NEWS PAPER ADVERTISEMENT 

Ref. No. MBDA/03/2022-23/ 259                                                     Dated Shillong, the 30
th

 July, 2022 

MEGHALAYA BASIN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY (MBDA) 

Request for Proposal (RFP) 

The Meghalaya Basin Development Authority invites proposal from qualified childcare 

provider agencies that can offer a nurturing and educational program that ensures the 

optimal physical, social, emotional and intellectual development of each enrolled child. 

The agencies must be currently operating a similar licensed program within the State of 

Meghalaya.  

Detailed information regarding the scope of work and services is provided in Section: 3, 

Terms of Reference in RFP document. For details please visit http://www.mbda.gov.in 

The proposals should be submitted in two sealed envelopes; one, the Technical proposal 

and the other for financial proposal. Both the envelopes should be kept in one single 

envelope and sealed. Queries to be sent via email to mbdaprocurement@gmail.com on or 

before August 3, 2022 by 5:00PM. Responses will be shared accordingly to interested 

parties. 

Last date and time of submission: 16
th

 August, 2022 upto 05:00 PM   
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